Incident Response Working Group Telephone Conference
18 August 2010

Attendendees:

Fahd Batayne, .jo

Bart Boswinkel, ICANN

Wim Degezelle, CENTR (Observer)
Stephen Deerhake, .as

Ondrej Filip, .cz

Paul McKitrick, .nz

Kristina Nordstrom, ICANN
Katrina Sataki, .lv

Jorg Schweiger, .de (Chair)

Apologies:

Zoran Vlah, .hr
Yuri Ito, ICANN

* The Chair noted that the group is done with the Use Cases as well as the Attribute List
and that the next step should be to figure out how the Contact Repository should be
run. He informed the group that he contacted Tl and Packet Clearinghouse to ask them
whether they could provide any useful tools or services for the Repository, and noted
that he is still waiting for replies.

The Chair further asked the group for suggestions of other useful service providers in
regards to the Repository. No suggestions were noted. He encouraged the members to
search amongst their own contacts for somebody that could be of any assistance to the
group in this matter.

* The Chair raised the issue of how the implementation tool should be specified and
asked the group for additional specifications of functionality to the ones listed in the
correspondence with Tl and Packet Clearinghouse. No suggestions were noted.

* It was decided that Steven Deerhake should take over the correspondence with Packet
Clearinghouse.

*  Wim Degezelle raised the topic of the joint ccNSO/GNSO Working Group on DNS-CERT
and asked how it is relating to the Incident Response Working Group. The Chair replied
that the Incident Response Working Group will be represented through himself and that
Ondre;j Filip is a member as well. Bart Boswinkel clarified that the joint ccNSO/GNSO
Working Group on DNS-CERT will do a broader analysis of the DNS security and stability,
especially towards actual gaps.

The meeting closed.



